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A MESSAGE FROM THE PASTOR
Growth

Praise the Lord Church. Happy belated New Year. My prayer
for this New Year is that God will continue to bless you and
keep you! My prayer is that the Church and its members will
continue growth and prosperity. May you continue to be
washed by the word and let the Lord use you as you go forth
this year. Continue to be strengthened by daily prayer and
reading the Bible. We will be doing new and exciting things this
year. We will be starting with publishing a Church Newsletter
every month, developing a church’s website. We will get more
involved with community activities and projects. We will get
more involved with the Cooper River Association including
hosting events. As a Church, we will visit other churches in the
community.  In order to accomplished this, I am asking all
members to become active in a committee, auxiliary or boards.
Remember it is never too late to be what you might have been.
Jer 33:3 say  “Call unto me, and I will answer thee, and shew
thee great and mighty things, which thou knowest not.”   Be
blessed.



SCRIPTURES OF THE MONTH
JOHN 3:16

John 3:16 For God so loved the world, that he gave his only begotten Son, that whosoever
believeth in him should not perish, but have everlasting life.      NOTE:Here we have perhaps
the most well-known verse in the Bible. God loved the world of people, and his love was not
merely sentimental. Rather, it prompted Him to take action. God the Father gave his one and
only Son as a substitute for sinful human beings. He would die in their place, bearing their sins.
But salvation from sin through the Son requires faith: Everyone who believes in him will not
perish but have eternal life. When you trust in Jesus alone as your personal sin bearer, divine
judgement is removed, and eternal life is freely given.

CHURCH NEWS
Two of our Church Mothers passed last month. Mother Agnes White passed away on
Saturday January 18. Mother Dorothy Gregory passed away on Tuesday January 21,
2025. Please continue to keep the families uplifted in prayers.

We are looking for a volunteer to be the publisher of the Church Newsletter and maintain
the Church website. We are also looking for volunteer to work on the Media and
Hospitality Team. If you are interested contact Deacon Ervin White or Sister Kathy Bush.



ANNOUNCEMENTS

FEBURARY BIRTHDAYS

SUNDAY FEBRUARY SIXTEENTH 2025 
4:00 P.M.

The Church is invited to Mt Sanai Baptist Church, Rev DeLoach Pastor’s Anniversary. Pastor Thorne will
bring the message

TUESDAY MARCH ELEVENTH 2025
6:00 P.M. 

Church Conference

Proposed Family and Friends Day

SUNDAY APRIL TWENTY-SEVENTH
4:00 P.M.

Anthony Devore  ~ February 1st
Janie Williams  ~ February 2nd
Nellie B. Mitchell ~ February 6th
Elmetta Witherspoon ~ February 6th
Nellie Lee  ~ February 24th
Sandra White  ~ February 24th

Congratulations to Brittany White, Deacon Ervin White daughter was recently promoted to
Executive Director of Patient Access at WellStar Medical College of Georgia (WMCG),
Augusta Hub.

RECOGNITION



CONTACT US

7855 Lowcountry Drive
Ridgeland, South Carolina 29936

http://www.firsteuhawbaptist.org

843-726-6679

FOLLOW US ON 

Admin@firsteuhawbaptist.org

https://www.facebook.com/p/First-Euhaw-Baptist-Church-Ridgeland-SC-100069397413573/


